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RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 City Council closed the WWTP to brush drop offs for 90 day’s ending July 31, 2023 

 Prior to the closure, 8 Seasonal Brush Passes were sold to residents to dispose of their 
brush and yard waste between February 13 and April 20, 2023.    One of those residents 
complained they bought a seasonal pass and now cannot use it and would like to have 
their money refunded.    
 

 It is recommended that Council Consider refunding those seasonal pass permits either at a 
prorated amount or in full due to the WWTP closer to residents for the rest of the year.   
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